



May 12, 2015

Ms. Pam Leach
Executive Vice President
Livingston County Association of Realtors
2060 Grand River Annex, Suite 800
Brighton, MI 48114

ti Pam (E)

Dear Ms. Leach,

Thank you for the generous gift of \$10,383.16 (a check in the amount of \$9528.75 and \$855.16 in cash) to Gleaners Community Food Bank from the Livingston County Association of Realtors' 13th Annual Fill the Gazebo food and fund drive. This gift was matched through our Million Meal Match campaign and will do twice as much good, providing 62,299 nutritious meals to our hungry neighbors in Livingston County.

Over 18,000 households struggle to cover basic living expenses in our Livingston community. With your support, Gleaners is able to provide nutritious food to the many families in need through our Shared Harvest client choice pantry, our BackPack program for school-aged children, our school-based mobile pantries, and our new fresh produce mobile pantries for seniors. These programs wouldn't be possible without your wonderful support.

You and the other Realtors in Livingston County have been dedicated partners in our mission to feed hungry people and nourish our communities. Please convey to your members our deep appreciation for the tremendous amount of work that they do every year to make Fill the Gazebo a success. We are so grateful you share our belief that hunger in our community is unacceptable, and we thank you for helping us make a difference for so many families who rely on Gleaners.

Sincerely,

Gerald F. Brisson

President

Gleaners is a 501[c][3] organization. Your donation is 100% tax deductible to the extent allowed by law; you received no goods or services from this contribution.

hanks so much!